
TABLE III.-OAHK8 NOT OF PERIRENAL ORIGIN AND APPAR

Authority.

28.

29.

:«.

31.

»2.

33.

34.

BUCKNKH

.

1862.

Pi5an
1881.

Case 1.

FiSan
1881.

Case 2.

PjiAN
1885.

Case 3.

Alsberh
1887.

Roux
1898.

Case 2.

Roux
Case 3.

JOSEPHSON
AND VESTBERG

1805.

Case 1.

Broca
1850.

Pollock
1862.

Cooper Foster.
18<i8.

Pernicb
1884.

Terrier and
guillemain
1892.

Case 1.

Roux
18U3.

Case 1.

Belkowsky.. ..

1893.

Sex
AND
AOK.

F. 8-

para.

F. flO.

F. «2.

F. 30.

F. 4«.

M.41.

F. «1.

Duration
OF

Growth.

3 years. +

2 years.

Not stated

.

1 year.

3 years.

Not stated.

Not stated

.

3A years.

General Symptoms.

Caused no marked trouble,
gave birth to healthy
child six months before
operation.

Good health, progressive
growth

.

Great emaciation, no as-
cites.

Bad liealth ; functional
troubles of principal vis-

cera of abdomen and
thorax.

Painless ; had grown rap-
idly of late, emaciation,
weakness, dyspnti-a, en-
larged veins over abdo
men

.

Periodiccrises of intestinal
occlusion

.

No synjptoms save great
emaciation and increase
of abdomen

.

Fluctua-
tion.

Relationship
or

Colon.

Elastic.

Semi-fluc-
tuant.

Yes,
in parts
hard.

Yes.

Yes. Covered in
front by ex-
panded upper
lamina of Tr.
mesocolon.

Not stated . Not stated.

Yes. Covered by rec-
tum, sigmoid
and descend-
ing colon

.

TABLE IV,—CASES REGARDED AS GROWING FROM

36.

37.

38.

39.

40.

41.

42.

M. aged

F. 63.

F. 04.

F. 40.

F. 40.

Not Slated.

Notknown.

4 years.

6 years.

7or(?)12
years

.

24 years.

Not stated.

Not stated.

General health unimpaired
frequent desire to mic
turate and pass fa'ces,

during last few months
(L-demaof Icrs.

Steady growth, great ema
elation, wdema.

Slow growth with emaeia
tion, less of strength.

Right-sided growth, dys
uria. No other symp
torn.

Semi-fluc-
tuant.

Sigmoid flexure
layoverfront.

Yes.

Yes.

Soft and
yielding.

Asc. colon in
front.

Adherent to
appendix and
ctecum

.

Ciecumandasc.
colon over
tumour.

Mass in meso-
colon of sig-

moid.


